
Give Kids the World: Sweet Dreams is a project at the 

Entertainment Technology Center at Carnegie 

Mellon University. Our objective is to create an 

interactive experience for guests at the Give Kids 

the World village that will provide a memorable 

encounter through a combination of a themed 

installation, virtual characters, gameplay, and a 

physical souvenir.

We are creating the next version of the Pillow 

Machine,  a popular attraction at GKTW that allows 

wish children and their families to create a dream 

pillow infused with good wishes and magic through 

an exciting, fun series of games and 

interactions.

Give Kids the World and the Entertainment 

Technology Center have partnered with Bob'’s Space 

Racers to create a sturdy and reliable product for 

installation in the park.

Find out more at our website: 
http://etc.cmu.edu/projects/sweetdreams/,

and remember...Follow your heart, it knows the way.


